
 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know Blogs 2023 

 

Did You Know – November 2023 – Safer Recruitment Practices 

 

Did You Know – September 2023 – Cree Network 

 

Did You Know – July 2023 – Vision for Volunteering 

 

Did You Know – June 2023 – Benefits of Volunteering  

https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Safer-Recruitment-Practices-Nov-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Cree-Network-Sep-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Vision-for-Volunteering-July-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Benefits-of-Voluntering-June-23.pdf


 

Did You Know – May 2023 – Energy Efficiency 

 

Did You Know – April 2023 – Support with writing funding applications 

 

Did You Know – March 2023 – Social Prescribing Link Workers 

 

Did You Know – February 2023 – Reviewing Governance  

 

Did You Know – January 2023 – Warm Spaces 

https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Energy-Efficiency-May-2023.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Support-with-writing-funding-applications-April-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Social-Prescribing-Link-Workers-Mar-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Reviewing-Governance-Feb-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Warm-Spaces-Jan-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Reviewing-Governance-Feb-23.pdf
https://www.durhamcommunityaction.org.uk/assets/media/Warm-Spaces-Jan-23.pdf

